Sequence of the Initial Hiring Process (A-1)
1) The Dean converses with the Vice President for Academic Affairs (VPAA) regarding the opening or replacement of an administrative position.    
2) For a new administrative position, the Dean forwards the Announcement of Position Vacancy form to the VPAA.

A) The VPAA’s secretary makes a copy for the Initial Appointments (IA) binder.
B) The VPAA’s secretary puts the original form in the University Officers (U.O.) folder.

C) The Academic Budget Officer should be contacted to obtain any necessary budget information.
3) The VPAA brings the Announcement of Position Vacancy form to the University Officers (U.O.) meeting.

4) If the University Officers approve the form, the official position vacancy is created.  
A) The VPAA’s secretary puts a copy of the signed Announcement of Position Vacancy form into the IA binder.
5) Academic Affairs (AA) staff brings the original (approved) form to Personnel (Ellen McHugh) who obtains Budgets’ approval and then distributes it to the Personnel Directors at various campuses.  Those Personnel Directors collect the resumes and forward them to the Dean to schedule interviews.

                 (If the University Officers do not approve the vacancy, a representative in the 


     Office of Academic Affairs (AA) will call the Dean directly.)
6) For a new or replacement administrative position, the Dean submits an A-1 to the Vice President of Academic Affairs (VPAA) including resume and position description.  The VPAA’s secretary logs it and then sends it to the Academic Budget Officer for signature.  The Academic Budget Officer’s signature indicates the position is budgeted.  (The Assistant Vice President for Sponsored Research’s signature is needed for restricted accounts.)
7) The Academic Budget Officer signs and forwards it to the Associate Vice President of Budgets.  The form is returned to the AA office for the VPAA’s signature.  
      A) The VPAA’s secretary pulls the copy of the signed Announcement of Position Vacancy form from the IA binder and attaches it to the A-1 paperwork.

8) With the VPAA’s signature, the AA staff makes a copy of the A-1 to retain in the IA binder and gives the original to Personnel who types the contract and maintains the whole packet together until mailed.  (Personnel sends the resume to the Dean so a file can be created.)
9) The typed contract and packet goes back to the AA office where it is reviewed and signed by the VPAA.

10) AA staff returns the contract and packet to Personnel who distributes the duplicate copies of the A-1 and mails the contract.

11) Personnel places a copy of the contract with the pink duplicate in the AA mailbox and AA staff files it in an administrative folder.

12) The AA office does not receive signed administrative contracts.  They are returned directly to payroll.  However, if an original signed contract is returned to the AA office in error, the AA staff will forward it to payroll (Phyllis Heinicke) and keep a copy in the AA office.
